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NJR/JH           14th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am delighted to advise you that the Ofsted Report, for the two day routine inspection that took place in the 

penultimate week of the last academic year, has been published today and I have attached a copy for you.  This 

was a full inspection, under the new Ofsted framework, which places the Quality of Education front and centre 

of what schools are expected to do.   

 

The inspectors were extremely impressed with our exceptional school and the report details the countless 

positive aspects of Team Millfield: students’ excellent behaviour and attitude to learning; our high expectations; 

our ambition for every child to succeed; our rich careers programme; our fantastic reading programme; our 

excellent SEND provision; our effective safeguarding and pastoral care; our students’ punctuality and 

attendance and the high-quality teaching and learning that takes place, both in and out of lessons.  The opening 

of the report reflects what every parent wants for their child, “they feel happy and safe at school…make friends 

easily…and care about one another.” A wonderful accolade to the ethos of Team Millfield that I am incredibly 

proud of!  

 

May I take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers who took the time to positively respond to the parent 

questionnaire; the staff and governors at our school go above and beyond in ensuring our children receive 

excellent care, guidance, teaching and a well-rounded education.  The inspection report is a testament to their 

dedication and commitment to our children.   

 

All schools should self-reflect and strive to improve, and as such our vision for every child remains the same: 

through high expectations, ambition and consistent high-quality teaching, all students will flourish and make 

exceptional progress (academically and personally), so they are equipped to reach their full potential.  

 

I am incredibly proud of what Team Millfield has achieved together and look forward to ensuring our school 

continues to grow from strength to strength, for the benefit of our children, their future families, and our 

community.  

 

Yours in partnership 

 

 
 

Nicola Regan  

Headteacher   

 

Enc:  Ofsted Report 
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